

Marine Safety Information Bulletin 04-22 February 2, 2022

Vertical Clearance Reduction Gulf Intracoastal Waterway – Mile Marker 254 WHL

The vertical clearance under the power lines on the Gulf Intracoastal Waterway (GIWW) at Mile Marker 254 (30° 3.568'N, 093° 31.368'W) is reduced from 93 feet to approximately 77-feet until further notice. Entergy is working to rectify the situation.

Concerned traffic may contact Vessel Traffic Service (VTS) Port Arthur for status updates. VTS can be reached by email at vtspa-sup@uscg.mil or by phone at (409) 719-5070.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard's HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil and the VTS website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please call Vessel Traffic Service/Port Arthur at (409) 719-5070 (24-hours).

J./B. SUFFERN

Commander, U. S. Coast Guard Captain of the Port, Acting